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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
Pursuant to 10 C.F.R § 2.305 (as revised), I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing Letter 
from Sherwin E. Turk to the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board, dated December 12, 2013, 
together with the enclosed letter from David J. Wrona (NRC) to George Stafford (New York 
State Department of State), dated December 6, 2013, were served upon the Electronic 
Information Exchange (the NRC’s E-Filing System), in the above-captioned proceeding, this 12th 
day of December, 2013. 
 
 
 
       /Signed (electronically) by/ 
 
       Sherwin E. Turk 

     Counsel for NRC Staff 
     U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
     Mail Stop O-15 D21 
     Washington, DC 20555-0001 
     Telephone:  (301) 415-1533 
     E-mail:  Sherwin.Turk@nrc.gov    
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